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Dates to Remember 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Saturday, December 14th

Spaghetti Supper & Auction to benefit
Mr. White & his family

sponsored by the UES PTC and held at
Medomak Middle School

First seating @ 4:30
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

December 23 - January 1
Holiday Break- No School

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Thursday, January 2nd

School Resumes
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Wednesday, January 15th
Early Release Day- dismissal @ 1:15
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Monday, January 20th
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day -

No School
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Wednesday, February 5th
Early Release Day- dismissal @ 1:15

Team Mr. White!
Here at Union Elementary School we want to
show our love, appreciation and support to
Mr. White for all he has done for our school
and the wider Midcoast community over the
years. Mr. White has been a teacher, coach,
mentor, principal and friend to so many. As
you know, Mr. White is battling brain cancer.
This is a challenging time for his family as
they navigate their new reality. We would like
to help support the White family by selling
swag! Adventure Advertising is once again
supporting our fundraising effort by donating
$10 per item purchased directly to the White
family. 

By clicking the Team Mr. White link you will
be able to see clothing options (short-sleeve
T’s, long-sleeve T’s and sweatshirts, all in
adult or youth sizes) to purchase. There are
two options for delivery. 1. Pick up at Union
Elementary School, Adventure Advertising-
Rockland or Rockport location or 2. Delivered
to your address. To make things as simple as
possible, if you live locally, click “pick up”.
This eliminates the S/H charge. Your order will
be individually packaged and make its way to
whichever of the 3 locations you choose.
There is a two week turnaround on all orders.

Let’s rally around Mr. White and let him know
how much he means to us!!

Mr. White T-shirts

If you ordered a t-shirt and it hasn’t
arrived, you will be getting an email
when it gets to UES. I am handing them
out to students as they arrive here at
school. The turn around time is about
two weeks. We got 2 boxes so far this
week and expect more next week. So
many orders!! Thank you all so much!!
 If you are attending the dinner on the
14th and have your t-shirt by then, we
are encouraging everyone to wear them
to show Mr. White our support!!

https://stores.inksoft.com/teammrwhite?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR2TBYBSb0TY7Lo4GP5snaZOm7o3SbegM6MTVwfAV8j8e_xGR0oDgq5fZTU_aem_pPRI20JoyO9gQb8QAf83BA




Help the White Family Through Scott's Cancer Fight

Students recognized for positive
behaviors!!

Our PBIS monthly theme for December is Compassion. I
will be understanding and caring of others

Congratulations to these students for being recognized
this week for our targeted positive behavior:

Pre K - Isaac Lorentzen & Asa Reed
Kindergarten - Thatcher Skidgel & Scarlett Bowen
1st Grade - Addie Hatch & Benjamin Paulsen
2nd Grade - Malachi Calderwood & Ezra Miller
3rd Grade - Finnley Grierson & Jillian Blake
4th Grade - Brodie Turcotte & Aaliyah Stanton
5th Grade - Danielle Harvey & Will McKellar
6th Grade - Hailey Robinson & Hailee Olsen

Super Citizens

Link to Mr. White’s GoFundMe

Article in Lincoln County News

Article about Mr. White
Below is a link to an article that was published in the
Lincoln County News about Mr. White. 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/support-scott-whites-battle-with-brain-cancer?utm_campaign=fp_sharesheet&utm_medium=customer&utm_source=copy_link
https://lcnme.com/currentnews/unexpected-diagnosis-unites-community-to-support-beloved-waldoboro-educator/
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